## THE KINSEY INSTITUTE

for Research in Sex, Gender, and Reproduction

September 12, 2012

Bill Taverner, Director Center for Family Life Education Morristown, NJ.

Dear Bill,

On the occasion of the 27th Annual National Sex Ed Conference, we offer our support and congratulations to the Center for Family Life Education for your leadership and your contributions to sexuality education.

As a research institute, The Kinsey Institute recognizes the role of practitioners, educators and public health specialists in providing research-based information on all aspects of sexuality to people throughout the lifespan. CFLE does this through its publications and teaching manuals, through training, through convening conferences and workshops, and through strong leadership.

The Kinsey Institute library includes materials created by CFLE, and we appreciate the work of this important organization in providing comprehensive sexual health information to a diverse and broad population.

Congratulations and best wishes for a successful conference.

Sincerely,

Julia R. Heiman, Ph.D.

Director

Professor, Psychological and Brain Sciences

Professor, Clinical Psychiatry

June RHam

**Indiana University** 

Bloomington, IN 47405